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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
3rd May 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6  Merseytravel Trip – Wednesday 22nd May 2019 
 
We are excited to let you know that our children in Year 6 have 
been given the opportunity to take part in a trip organised by 
Merseytravel.  There is no charge for this trip. 
 
It has been designed to supplement an in-school safety session 
which was held during the spring term which raised awareness 
about safe travel on public transport. Children will experience 
using different methods of public transport safely and with the guidance from Merseytravel. 
 
This trip will take place on Wednesday 22nd May and the day will consist of the following; 
 

 Free travel from Moreton train station to Liverpool Central station 

 Talk at Liverpool Central station about staying safe on the platform and trains 

 Walk over to Queen Square to look at safety on the buses and how children can get help if 
they require it whilst in Liverpool 

 Train journey to Hamilton Square and walk down to Woodside Ferry terminal 

 Trip onboard a Mersey Ferry 

 Tunnel tour in the afternoon 

 Free travel back to Moreton train station 
 
Please provide a packed lunch in a disposable bag for your child. No fizzy drinks or glass bottles 
please. If possible could drinks to be in a disposable bottle so we have less to carry back with us. A 
packed lunch will be provided for those children eligible for free school meals.  
 
Your child should come to school wearing their full school uniform, with sensible school shoes and 
a waterproof coat. 
 
The children will return to school before the end of the school day. Please collect your child from 
school at the usual time 3.15pm. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Coverdale & Mrs Hancock   
Year 6 Class teachers 
 
        
 


